
NOTICE OF A PUBLIC HEARING 

OF THE CITY OF BRIGHTON CITY COUNCIL  

 

FRONTAGE GATHERING SYSTEM 

CONDITIONAL USE 

 

The City Council of the City of Brighton will hold a public hearing regarding a 

conditional use permit for two parallel, underground pipelines, an 8” gas pipeline and a 4” oil 

pipeline. The pipelines will be located south of Weld County Road 4, west of N. 50th Avenue, 

generally described as the northeast quarter of Section 34, Township 1 North, Range 66 West, 6th 

Principal Meridian, City of Brighton, County of Weld, State of Colorado. 

 

Notice is hereby given that the City Council of the City of Brighton will hold its public 

hearing regarding the proposed conditional use application on Tuesday, June 26, 2018. The City 

Council public hearing will be held at 6:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers, on the 1st floor of City 

Hall, 500 S. 4th Avenue, in Brighton. The City Council will hear evidence from interested parties 

and make a final determination regarding the proposed rezoning.   

 

Further information may be obtained from the Planning Division at the above address or 

by calling (303) 655-2059. 

 

 


